
 
2024 An Family Foundation 

Korean Language Summer Study Abroad 
Scholarship 

 
Eligibility: Open to all. Freshman, Sophomore or Junior East 
Asian Studies majors/minors are given preference.  
 
Fellowship covers: Round-trip airfare to Korea, tuition at an 
accredited language program in Seoul (SNU, Yonsei and 
Sogang), and room and board. 
 
The application must include: 

 

• Unofficial Oberlin transcript. 
• Personal Statement: Applicants are required to submit a personal 

statement (approx. 700 words, single-spaced) answering the 
following questions: “What do you hope to gain from the 
summer study?” “How did you become interested in Korean 
language and culture?” “How can this summer program help 
you to further your studies at Oberlin?” 

• Recommendation letter: Applicants are required to submit one 
recommendation letter, preferably from an East Asian Studies 
faculty member. 

 
Submit all applications via email to Prof. Emer O’Dwyer 

(eodwyer@oberlin.edu ) by 
4:00 pm on Monday, April 1, 2024 

For more info please contact Prof. Emer O’Dwyer 
 

 


